
 

 

Dear Students, 

On behalf of Goethe-Institut / Max Mueller Bhavan Chennai and my language 
& examination team, I thank you for attending the classes online since the 
pandemic in April 2020.   

You must be aware that we have also commenced offering Goethe-Zertifikat 
exams for internal and external students at our Institute since beginning of 
September. Please check our website and social media sites for further exam 
schedules during October, November and December.  

We are happy to inform you that the course planning for year 2021 is ready 
and the Information will be uploaded on our website shortly. Goethe-Institut 
Chennai will be offering “Standard hybrid face-to-face” and “Online blended 
learning” courses separately and students can opt according to their choice.  
Courses in general will be adapted to 75/25 model in which case the physical 
teaching / Online live teaching will be planned for 75% duration and students 
will be required to work independently for 25% duration with the learning 
materials, tasks and assignments provided by the teacher.    

We will be introducing short examination preparatory courses for the Goethe-
Zertifikat A1, A2 & B1 during 2021.     

Students desiring to enroll for higher levels starting from 01.01.2021 should 
have successfully passed the earlier level as per the rules and regulations of 
Goethe-Institut.  

If you further have any queries, please contact our language office thru Email 
German.chennai@goethe.de or over phone 044-2833314 / 28332343 for 
further clarifications.    

We thank you once again for choosing Goethe-Institut. We hope you are able 
to continue learning German and pursue further levels.  

Good luck and all the best! Stay safe and stay healthy!  

Dr. Katharina Görgen 

Director        


